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Governors’ Awards Autumn Term 2020 
Congratulations to all the children who were presented with their governor awards in the final 
assembly of the term.  Charlotte and Caspar will be presented with their certificates next term. 

Reception 
Hanna Piwowarczyk 

Zachary Cansdale  

Toby Gill  

Charlotte East 

Year 1 

Mollie Cooke  

Franklin Russell 

Casper Maczkowski-

Aaliyah Samuel 

Year 2 
Sofia Mitic  

Amelie Johnson 

River-Rose Kawrence 

Rayyan Bin Azhar 

Year 3 

Lexie Price  

Theo Dagge  

Yassin El Imran  

Meera Kaldate 

Year 4 
Liepa Sticinskaite 

Ralph Ixer   

Sophie Kelley-Williams 

Ricky Graham 

Year 5 

Macey Peck   

Lara Gharib  

Luis Koall-Muravchik 

Archie-John Parry 

Year 6 
Benjamin Ninoj 

Jack Gooch  

Olesya Rtveliashvili 

Samira Panahi 



      

 

The Blackwater Partnership is a group of 
schools co-ordinated from Thurstable 
Secondary School. It organises a huge calendar 
of sporting events for primary and secondaries. 
Inter-school sports is obviously not happening 
but the partnership has been creative, 
organising in-school and remote learning 
activities. Certificates were presented in 
assembly on the 17th to children who had 
demonstrated good team work, passion and 
determination. There was also a certificate for 
the school – children could take part in a 
walking challenge and collectively they walked 
93 miles.  With  thanks to Mrs. Eves for co-
ordinating all these activities. 

TERM DATES 

Friday 26th March  Final day of spring term 

Monday 12th April  First day of summer term 

Monday 10th May Year 6 residential, Osmington Bay 

Thursday 27th  May  Last day of half term 

Tuesday 8th June Return to school 

Wednesday 21st July Final day of school year 

3M enjoyed their Christmas Party on the 25th. 
They were all in isolation back in December so 
missed out at the time. It was worth waiting for. 

Easter Parade 2021 

We zoomed into each others’ classrooms to give all the children 
the chance to show off their easter bonnets. And what a 
magnificent sight it was. Big thanks to the NSA for providing 
little eggs for all the children and big eggs for ‘best hats in class’.  

Have a 
wonderful 
holiday. 

 
See you 
all on 

April 12th. 
 

Take Care. 
 

Stay Safe. 


